
                                 

 
 

16 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
Spring Raffle  
 
This year, CESA are holding a Spring raffle which will be drawn on Friday, 1 April. Tickets are 
coming home with students this week, please return the stubs, payment, requests for extra 
tickets and any unused raffle tickets to school via tutors by Tuesday 29 March.  
 

• 1st prize is a £250 John Lewis voucher, kindly donated by Bridges Estate Agents  
• 2nd prize is a meal for two at the White Horse, Emmer Green  
• Plus various gorgeous hampers and lots of other prizes 

  
We are asking for donations towards the hampers and suggest the following from each year 
group:  
  
Year 7 – A £2 donation to go towards alcohol for hampers 
Year 8 – Gardening items such as books, seeds and accessories  
Year 9 – Chocolates and sweets  
Year 10 – Chocolate eggs  
Year 11 – Biscuits and cakes  
 
Please send your donations in with students or drop them into the main reception by 25 
March.  
  
We will also be holding a 2nd hand uniform sale at school at the end of the school day on 
Friday 1 April, please drop any clean, pre-loved items in good condition to the school 
reception, preferably by 25 March.  
  
Another date for your diary is Friday 6 May when we will be holding a Bingo night at the 
school. The quiz we held last term was a huge success and we hope to see lots of you out 
again for another cracking night! More information to follow closer to the date.  
 
We cannot do any of this without our wonderful MECE community, thank you for your support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
  
Your CESA Team  
  
                                 

 

 

 

 


